
  

English – We will be enjoying the classic book ‘The 

Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe’ by C.S, Lewis and 

writing a diary recount based on this. We will also be 

looking at poetry and working on performing it. We will 

continue to build on a range of sentence structures, 

using conjunctions to join phrases and details to 

describe time, place and mood. 

 

The children will continue to have spellings to practise 

at school and at home and can exchange their home 

reading book each week. 

DT  

We will be evaluating 

seasonal stockings and 

exploring sewing techniques, 

before designing and 

creating our own. 

 
 

 

Science  

The children will be learning about 

the different states of matter – 

solids, liquids and gases. We will 

be looking at ice and linking this to 

the books we are reading in 

English. 

 

P.E - Our P.E sessions will be on Thursdays. Please ensure your child comes to school dressed in plain dark 

coloured joggers/ leggings, a plain white t-shirt/ polo-shirt, school jumper/cardigan and trainers. 
This half term the children will be taking part in Athletics skills. 

Computing –  

We will be coding using the Ipads on 

the softward - Scratch, developing 

our programming skills. 

 

 

   

 

Maths 

We will continue to reinforce methods 

for adding and subtracting 4 digit 

numbers with renaming, whilst moving 

on to multiplication and division. We will 

also continue to learn our tables, which 

children are encouraged to practise at 

home too, using Times Tables Rockstars. PSHE and Wellbeing 

In PSHE we will be 

celebrating differences 

looking at understanding 

appearances and 

differences.  

 

R.E. - We will be focusing on 

Christianity and Judaism and 

asking the ‘Big Question’ 

“What can we learn from 

religions about deciding what 

is right and wrong?” 

Geography - We will be 

exploring why the Amalfi coast is 

a contrasting location to 

Liverpool; focusing on 

geographical features, time 

zones and lines of latitude. 

 


